
 

Nourishing Our Mercy Roots 
Sabbatical Retreat 2024 

Sunday the 1st of September 2024 to Friday the 27th of September 2024 

 

 

 

The Sabbatical Retreat is open for bookings! This four-week gentle retreat from Sunday the 
1st of September 2024 to Friday the 27th of September 2024 will balance presentations, 
workshops, day trips and reflective time in Catherine’s house and the Sacred Garden. 
Participants will be led on a journey to explore our Mercy heritage, have access to spiritual 
direction, and will be provided with creative and meaningful materials for contemplation 
and renewal. Weekends will be free for participants to immerse themselves in Irish culture.  
 
Programme Fee & Retreat Package 
 
The programme fee for a Residential stay is: €4,550. The cost of the programme includes 
accommodation at Baggot Street and all meals. Stipends will be provided for occasional 
dinners out. Participants will receive a welcome packet with a prepaid local transportation 
card, visitor passes to local museums and churches, and access cards and information for day 
trips to Irish and Mercy heritage sites. Optional pilgrimages to Knock Shrine and 
Glendalough is included. 
 
 
For further information please contact Sr. Margaret Daly on the Heritage & 
Spirituality team on: programmes@mercyinternational.ie 

 


